
From: Cox, Cheryl
Sent: 8/6/2010 1:47:35 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Thanks

Thanks so much, Trina. Well, it sounds like
congratulations to you as well in your new position. At least I hope that 
it's something you've had your eye on! I look forward to hearing all about 
it at some point. And if not at the CPUC, perhaps at a poker party!
:+)

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 06, 2010 1:42 PM 
To: Cox,
Cheryl
Subject: RE: Thanks

Hi Cheryl, no problem! I was very happy to hear your
news and you shouldn't feel obligated to be the first to share it (these things
get out of the building quickly, as you know!). It's well-deserved.
I've taken a job at PG&E that requires me to spend less time at 505 Van Ness 
now, but I still find my way over there every now and then. I'll 
definitely let you know next time I'm going to be there and hopefully we can 
catch up. Congratulations again!

Trina

From: Cox, Cheryl 
[mailto:cheryl.cox@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, August 02, 2010 12:01
PM
To: Horner, Trina 
Subject: Thanks

Hi Trina - I'm sorry
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I didn't get a chance to talk with at the CPUC meeting the other day. I 
was going to drop you a note last week to let you know that I had gotten the 
policy advisor position, but things have been a bit whirlwind - and it sounds 
like you had heard. I just wanted to thank you for all your support when I 
was going through the application process.

It would be great to
get together for coffee at some point when you find yourself over this 
way...

cheryl

Cheryl Cox

Policy Advisor

DRA - Division of Ratepayer 
Advocates

California Public Utilities 
Commission

415.703.2495
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